
Dear Members and Friends, 

Welcome to the late Spring 2023 edition of the CTTA Newsletter.                  
I am pleased to report that after almost over two and half of very quiet 
years for the CTTA due to the pandemic restrictions, the committee has 
now restarted the association’s regular meetings and activities. 

In December 2022 we held our first AGM since 14.01.2020. Following 
this, the newly elected and approved Committee  held their regular 
meeting on 23rd February, 26th April with further meetings planned for 
7th June and  5th July. These meetings were and are necessary in    
order to finalize all the preparation and details for this year Main Group 
Visit (MGV) to Dorsten between 31st July to 5th August 2023 (This 
MGV was originally planned for summer 2020 but  cancelled twice). 
Other Association matters, social events etc. were and are also dis-
cussed/approved at these meetings so that the organisation can return 
and function as before March 2020. 

 

The Dual Committee Meeting (shorter version) will be now held during 
the MGV in Dorsten. 

 

The Social Activities                                                                                                          

Moira Blackman-our Social Secretary has been busy arranging a couple 
of member’s “get together evenings” so far this year. The first one was a 
successful Curry Evening on 2nd March 2023 held in the Cinnamon   
Indian Restaurant in Tilgate Parade. The second event was a  popular  
and very well attended Quiz Night with Fish and Chips on the 22nd.April 
2023 held in St Andrews. Thank you Moira for successfully arranging  
the above events and Elaine for organising a lovely Quiz. 

Moira is now working on organising some more CTTA’s social events 
for the rest of this year which will be advised to members as soon they 
are finalised and agreed-watch this space! 

Following in the tradition, Geoff and Jacky May have again kindly      
proposed “a post MGV BBQ” in August. This event is for the participants 
of the Main Group Visit and the exact date and details will be an-
nounced after 5th July, once the MGV’s travellers meeting is held in     
St Andrews. 

. 

 

 

Peter Klin,                                                                                                                 
PR officer and Newsletter Editor 

On Behalf of CTTA 
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An article and photo from Observer published on 23 September 1998 
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 CTTA  Article from the past 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

An Article from the CTTA Newsletter written by late Eunice Clement in Sept. 2001 
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Crawley Town Twinning Association 
 
 

 

Getting to know your committee 
 

Hi Everyone  
 
I’d like to introduce myself.  
I’m Sandy Green and the newest member of the CTTA Committee but have been involved in the Twinning 
for 29 years.  
My first trip to Dorsten was in 1994 with my Dad, Mum and little sister. I still have fond memories of Dor-
sten like going to the local swimming pool, visiting a chocolate factory. I remember one trip to a beer fac-
tory when I opened a door to the outside and caused a slow but steady flow of beer down the steps we 
were walking up!  
My children and Husband as a family over the years we have been on many trips and become very much 
involved in the Twinning. We have friends to stay with us on the MGV and private visits. We've enjoyed 
going on both the organised and private trips and just spending time all together. We would never have 
been to so many  places that we have been without the Twinning. My kids have loved it.  
We have made forever friends and some are like family, having come to my wedding and even taken on 
the role as godparents.  
 
So That’s me. Hi. 
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CTTA COMMITTEE MEMBERS  FOR 2022/2023 
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Position Name 

Executive Committee Members  

Chairperson Iain Millar 

Vice Chairman  Position currently vacant 

Secretary Geoff May 

Treasurer Di Sullivan 

Minute Secretary Joan Newton 

Public relations officer/Newsletter Peter Klin 

Accommodation Secretary Jacky May 

Membership Secretary Michael James 

Mayor’s Secretary PA Hayley Thorne 

Social Secretary Moira Blackman 

  

Committee members Brenda Smith 

 Elaine Williams 

 David Rayner 

 Hilary Jones 

 Sandy May 

 Cllr Simon Piggott 

 Cllr Tahira Rana 

  

  



 

 

  
CRAWLEY TOWN TWINNING    

ASSOCIATION 
                              

 
 

What is Town Twinning? 
 
 
Town twinning exists to promote friendship between people of different countries 
through personal and cultural links. Every year a group from Crawley visits Dorsten or a 
group from Dorsten comes here. We pay our own travel expenses but when in Germa-
ny we stay with a German family as non-paying guests and visits are arranged to plac-
es of interest. The following year we act as hosts to our German guests. 
The link between our Towns has been in existence since 1973 and many strong friend-
ships have been built up during this time. 
 
Membership is open to Families, Individuals, Clubs and Societies. 
You do not have to speak German but there is the opportunity to do so of course. 
 
For more information please contact: 
The membership secretary, Michal James, on 07990 972379 or 01293 532699     
e-mail: mike@mikedjames.co.uk 
 
APPLICATION FORM FOR NEW MEMBERS 
 
How to join:  
Fill out this application form and send it together with your subscription to: 
Membership Secretary 
Michael James, 16 Epsom Road, Furnace Green, Crawley, RH10 6LU 
e-mail: mike@mikedjames.co.uk 
 
Annual subscriptions 
To subscribe you will need to make annual payments to: 
Crawley Town Twinning Association (CTTA)  
Metro Bank, account no. 44788063, sort code 23 -05 - 80  
Please quote your name and its payment for membership fees. 
 
Individual residents   £8.00 
Individual non-residents  £10.00 
Family residents    £12.00 
Family non-residents   £15.00 
 
Name…………………………. 
Address……………………… 
……………………………….. 
……………………………….. 
Telephone/mobile…………… 
e-mail………………………… 
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